
PCC General Membership Meeting 
March 1, 2023 
 

Mo Wise, President, called the February meeting to order at 6:30 PM.  
67 members were in attendance 

 

President 

Mo Wise 
 Awards Party Update and plans to scale back on next year’s event: 

o Awards 
o Caterer 
o Theme to be “Blast from the Past.” 
o Anyone interested in helping to contact Mo or Sandy 

 February minutes were approved. 
 

VP Sandy Savanich on Past and Future Events: 
 
February, March & More: (please see your flyers) 

o 2/11   Rotary Car Show – Thank you to host: Dick Jones - San Juan Capistrano (16 cars attended) 
o 03/4-5 Dana Point - Festival of whales - Free on Saturday; Sunday full day 3/11 Bob Savanich 
o 3/24 - Friday Night Dinner - Ichibiri Restaurant in Dana Point - Scott Sturdivant  
o 4/15 - Cruise to Tinyville - Dan Miller  
o 4/22 – New event coming up in South OC from 8:00-12:30-($35 per car) Mike Corlett will be 

providing details so keep an eye out for when link comes up. 
o 5/6 – Linda Ronstadt Revival – Contact Gary Uchino if interested. 
o 5/12 through 5/14 - Laguna Seco Weekend - Call Dan or see website for details. 
o 5/20 – San Pedro Battleship event - Dave Atkinson to provide more info and flyer.  
o Be on the lookout for Friday Food Court gatherings coming this spring! 

 
PLEASE SEE THE CALENDAR OF EVENTS ONLINE TO SEE WHAT IS CANCELED, WHAT REMAINS ON THE 
CALENDAR THUS FAR, AND DATES FOR RESCHEDULED EVENTS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treasurer 



 
Gary Walsh  
Scholarship Fund: 
Beginning balance: $3,906 
Receipts:  none to report yet but applicants have started to respond 
Disbursements: None 
Ending balance:  $3,906 
 
Operating Funds: 
Beginning balance:  $5,959.86 
Receipts:  $706.67 
Disbursements:  $1,304.99 
Ending balance:  $5,361.54 
 

Sergeant At Arms 

Henry Lewis 
Announced those without badges and issued fines -watch out for Henry this year! 
New members were voted in and we welcomed Donna Friess and Neil Morrison. 
 

Hospitality 

Scott Sturdivant 
Always a great time with Scott!  Birthdays, other celebrations & trivia 
 

Newsletter Editor 

Dan Miller 
Please send documents in Word format. And please send it to Dan from the 1st to the 10th of 
each month to be published by the 15th of the month.   
Dan Miller (New Editor) requested articles be sent to him.   
 

Historian 

Kathy Zechmeister 
Please send any pictures taken at a club event. Kathy will be posting on Facebook and can link to 
YouTube for fun to share! 
 
 

Club Store 



Judy Nunn - If you want any hats or logos, or wish to have your own clothing personalized, 
please contact Judy Nunn by email at Judy.nunn@cox.net or her cell. 
 

Secretary 
Barbara Vente 

Meeting Minutes 
Minutes are available at "PCCvettes.org" under the Calendar section. 
 

New Business: 
 

Membership Q & A Segment: No Questions. 
 

50/50 Raffle – Won by Jerry Zechmeister who donated his win to the PCC Scholarship Fund. 
 

The meeting adjourned at:  7:30 P.M. 
 

Save The Wave! 
 


